
SAFE, ACCESSIBLE PLAYGROUNDS
Thanks for all the responses to last week’s long newsletter. I hope that you found the

info that you needed. If not, make sure to connect with my office. 



CONGRATULATORY MESSAGES 

CELEBRATING PLAY

For far too long, parents were burdened with
fundraising to replace old and unsafe school
playgrounds or build new playgrounds.
Unfortunately, this meant that children in
wealthier communities were more likely to have
safer and newer playgrounds. 

Sorry! We missed the links in my last
email to my tributes to Stocky Edwards
in the Legislature. Here they are: 

Happy 100th Birthday Stocky Edwards,
last year: Click Here

Tribute on his passing: Click Here
LINK TO PROTOCOL REQUEST

CORRECTIONS LAST NEWSLETTER: 



Is someone in your life, your workplace, or church
celebrating a Milestone birthday or anniversary?
Make sure to put in a request for a letter from
your MLA. Requests are made online here:
https://www.protocolapplications.gov.bc.ca/CMSF
orm

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=YrEJUmFQJxA
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=XDab_iDh2zU
https://www.protocolapplications.gov.bc.ca/CMSForm
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.protocolapplications.gov.bc.ca%2FCMSForm&data=04%7C01%7CRonna-Rae.Leonard.MLA%40leg.bc.ca%7Cabac1374abe9473dbc5608da044c383f%7C68f96eb1b9544ae9ab6a9a513408ba40%7C0%7C0%7C637827023160239062%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=NbmahirrIwPj5poxGojbTdndxPR%2FgcUXRqxYYkq9bog%3D&reserved=0


CELEBRATING PLAY CONTINUED

To make sure that children throughout the
province have safe places to play, our
government created the Playground
Equipment Program in 2018 to build accessible
and modern playground equipment across B.C.
Since 2018, we have invested $30 million and
built 231 new playgrounds across B.C,
benefiting over 57,000 students. Courtenay
Elementary was one of the first new
playgrounds delivered here in Courtenay-
Comox. Airport and Huband Schools have also
received playgrounds with this program. Aspen
Park and Arden Elementary playground
projects were also recipients of funding for
playgrounds. 

Playgrounds are a big part of our children's
lives. Students look forward to the free time
they spend on the playground every day, and
they learn how to share and problem solve
while playing together. And playing outside
also helps kids focus and learn more
effectively in the classroom.

GET IN TOUCH
AS ALWAYS, IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS OR CONCERNS ABOUT ANY PROVINCIAL ISSUE, PLEASE

DON’T HESITATE TO REACH OUT. WE ARE HERE TO HELP YOU. MY OFFICE CAN BE REACHED AT
250.703.2410 OR RONNA-RAE.LEONARD.MLA@LEG.BC.CA OUR OFFICE HOURS ARE MONDAY TO

THURSDAY 10AM-4PM. IF THE DOOR IS LOCKED, SIMPLY KNOCK OR CALL 250.703.2410 TO GET
OUR ATTENTION. FRIDAYS ARE BY APPOINTMENT ONLY. 

ON THURSDAY I VISITED COURTENAY ELEMENTARY SCHOOL TO
CELEBRATE THE $30 MILLION MILESTONE INVESTMENT IN

PLAYGROUND EQUIPMENT SINCE 2018 PROVINCE-WIDE. THE EVENT
WAS ATTENDED BY THE SCHOOL BOARD AND STAFF. I EVEN GOT

THE CHANCE TO TEST THE EQUIPMENT MYSELF! 





Photo Comox Valley Record - Courtenay-Comox MLA
Ronna-Rae Leonard takes a swing at the new playground
at Courtenay Elementary, Thursday. Scott Stanfield photo
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